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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative since the LNC meeting in New Orleans to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  The new website for the International Alliance of Libertarian Parties (IALP) is available at http://ialp.com/.
2)  An IALP Members Assembly will take place on Apr. 21-22 in Prague, Czech Republic. Agenda items will include election of officers, consideration of amendments to the IALP charter, and discussion of the direction of the organization.  I plan to participate in the conference via the internet.
3)  On Jan. 2, a vote was taken on admission of the Liberty Party of Poland (https://wolnosc.pl/z-kazda-chwila-kurczy-sie-twoja-wolnosc/).  After viewing the material on the website, I contacted some Polish libertarian friends to seek their opinions about the organization.  They indicated concern about some of the organization’s policy positions.  After considering the evidence, I abstained on the admission motion; the motion was approved.
4)  I addressed the annual European Students For Liberty conferences (“LiberCon2018”) in Belgrade, Serbia on Apr. 13.  During the conference I had the opportunity to discuss various issues with a few members of Libertarian parties from other countries.  In particular, I chatted with Robert Valentine of the Dutch Libertarian Party (Libertarische Partij).  I consider it likely that I shall visit the Netherlands in the not-too-distant future to meet with Mr. Valentine and his colleagues.
5)  In May I shall speak at a conference in Sydney, Australia, sponsored by the Australian Libertarian Society and the Australian Taxpayers’ Alliance.  Following the conference, I shall visit Perth to conduct some lectures and workshops for the Mannkal Economic Education Foundation.  In addition, the Liberal Democrats (the Australian version of the Libertarian Party) in Western Australia have invited me to address one of their meetings.
